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RELATING TO PLANS. 
 
 Chair Yamashita, Vice Chair Takenouchi, and Members of the Committee, thank 

you for the opportunity to submit testimony on this measure. 

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) strongly supports 

H.B. 989, H.D.1 which removes outdated requirements for plans filed with the registrar's 

office; updates the statutory fee schedule; grants additional discretion to the DAGS to 

approve the format of plans; and updates permissible drawing scales used in plans.  

H.B. 989, H.D.1 is a DAGS administrative measure which makes housekeeping 

amendments that remove outdated requirements, updates the fee schedule and grants 

additional discretion to DAGS which will improve overall operations of the division.  

 Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on this measure.   
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